
Places for the technical meeting 
are going fast, please act 
promptly to secure your place!

This meeting, which will be a CPD 
day, will be held in the Stratford 
Manor Hotel on the Warwick-
Stratford Road just south of the 

M40 Junction 15.

Having covered most of the major 
topics of concern to practitioners in 
the extractive industry we are this 
year returning  to geotechnics.  We 
aim to cover legislation and state of 
the art practice and developments 

and to consider in detail the 
Regulations, their adequacy and 
implementation in practice.  This is 
a meeting that should appeal to 
many geoscientists in the extractive 

sector and other interested 
professionals.

Speakers will include Cath Pickett 
(HSE), Prof John Coggan (CSM), 
Drs Alan Cobb and Dave Jameson
(GWP Consultants), Thomas Clifford 
(WS Atkins), Steve Mathews 
(Hanson) and others from the 

industry.  Fuller programme details 

will be posted in early May.

The event has been designed 
around an anticipated attendance of 
90 to 100, similar to the number 
attending in 2015.  The cost will be 
£95 per person including lunch and 
refreshments. Limited accommodation 

(at extra cost) will be available on 
the evening of 26 June to be booked 
on the attached booking form.
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Stands for exhibitors which 
should be relevant to the event are 
invited from consultants, suppliers 
and other organisation.   For details 
and costs please contact John 
Peate (john.peate@hanson.biz) and 
+44(0)7971 733474.  The cost will 
be £350 per stand. As previously 
the stands will be located in the hall 
where the meeting is held. Trade 
stands setup from 08:00 on the day.

The 4 Star Stratford Manor Hotel is 
located about 5km south of Junction 
15 of the M40.  From the A46 south 
the first turning on the left is on to 
the A439 and the hotel is located 
2km from this junction on the left 

hand side of the Warwick Road 
(CV37 0PY).

Further enquiries regarding the 

meeting can be made of Craig 
Arditto , the Chairman of the 1 Day 
Technical Meeting email address at 
craig.ardito@tarmac.com  on 07702 
635445 or alternatively Geoff 
Walton at geoffw@dustscan.co.uk

on 07774 604932
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As the dust settles on the 
excellent conference that was EIG 

2018, the EIG organising 
committee has already started 
initial preparations for 2020. Many 

more details will be announced in 
the coming months, but in the 
meantime please put these dates 
in your diaries:

Dates: 8th to 11th July 2020

Venue: Peter Chalk Centre, 
Streatham Campus, University 
of Exeter

The conference will be supported 
by Camborne School of Mines.

Hope to see you there! 

Teresa Brown EIG 2020 Chair

British Geological Survey

Email:  tbrown@bgs.ac.uk


